
 

 

 

 

 

The Planning Board of the City of Cambridge will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, May 4, 2010, at 7:20 
p.m. at the Second Floor Meeting Room, at City Hall Annex, 344 Broadway, Cambridge, Massachusetts 
on a zoning petition by the City Council to amend the Zoning Ordinance of the City of Cambridge, by 
updating Section 20.70-Flood Plain Overlay District to reflect the most recent flood plain maps issued by 
the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA), new flood zone designations and  updated 
references to relevant Massachusetts regulations.  The City must adopt the revised provisions to ensure 
continued eligibility of affected property owners in the federal flood insurance program.  No new 
procedures are being introduced. 

Copies of this petition are on file in the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, Cambridge, Massachusetts and 
at the Community Development Department, 344 Broadway.  Questions concerning the petition may be 
addressed to Liza Paden at 617 349 4647 or lpaden@cambridgema.gov. 


